
 
F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

February 3, 2015 

 

CONTACT: John A. Cox Street and Drainage Manager 

424 South Castell Ave. 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 

830.221.4030 

jcox@nbtexas.org 

 

Temporary Traffic Delays Expected 

 

New Braunfels, TX − The City of New Braunfels has scheduled construction on West Coll Street, from 

Hill Avenue to South Castell Avenue, on Monday, February 9th. The scope of work includes removing old 

railroad tracks under the pavement in preparation for installation of a new pavement surface in that area 

later this year. 

 West Coll Street will be closed to thru traffic during the operation and a detour route will be in 

place. The hours of closure will be from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., weather permitting. 

 For additional information, contact Street and Drainage Manager John Cox, at (830) 221-4030. 
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